
 
 

MINISTRY OF MUSIC 

 

Choral Scholar Intern  
Program for College Students 

 
The goal of the Choral Scholar Intern Program at Second Presbyterian Church is to use the ongoing 
work of the music ministry as a training ground for college students pursuing careers in church music 
and/or music education.  Only mature students majoring or minoring in music/music 
education/voice will be considered for the program. 
 

• Choral Scholars will learn the various responsibilities of a multi-staff music ministry 
and will have opportunities to work with all as opportunities occur. 

• Will receive training in rehearsal technique, rehearsal planning, liturgical planning, 
and repertoire planning for a multi-faceted music ministry.   

• Will be given the opportunity to participate in worship services throughout the year 
up to six concerts with members of the Memphis Symphony Orchestra and will be 
expected to participate in Sunday worship services and Wednesday evening choir 
rehearsals. 

• Will be given the opportunity to work with the faculty of the Second Conservatory 
of Music and possibly serve as teaching assistants in this ministry. 

• Compensation is $10 per hour up to 10 hours per week. 
 

 

 
Please inquire by e-mail to: 

Dr. Gabriel C. Statom, Director of Music, gstatom@2pc.org 
Mary Quinlan, Administrative Assistant, mquinlan@2pc.org 

 

For more information: 
2PC Church Office Phone: (901)454-0034 

www.2pc.org 
 

For more information and to apply, contact:
Ginny Atkinson, Administrative Assistant
ginny.atkinson@2pc.org or 901-531-6189


